

Warwick Town Joint Bonfire Committee

Chairman: John Taylor

Nigel@ Plantool, Millers Road Warwick CV34 5AE 203 Myton Road Warwick CV34 6QD

01926 492496

10th November 2015

Dear Nigel

Town Bonfire - Saturday 7th November 2015

Just writing to thank you for your support with the fencing and lighting again this year.

Sorry for all the chopping and changing as we had additional sponsors book in late. It is always a relief to see all the equipment arrive and disappear in good time.

We were fortunate that the rain stopped at lunchtime and we were able to get set up in good time. It was a clear evening and we got a good crowd, so we hope to be able to raise about £15,000 for local charities.

I anticipate next year's event being on Nov 5th, so please put us in your diary.

Yours sincerely,

Jackie Crampton

Secretary,

Joint Town Bonfire Committee.

Lachie Country